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This bill would protect people who breaking existing city codes. It would hurt 

businesses and the quality of life of the general population. We should never allow 

people to live in absolute squaller, on sidewalks, parks, or other public property. This 

bill would further destroy our state. We need find solutions that do not ruin cities and 

parks. 


